
Weekly Briefing – 17th May 

 

Good afternoon, 

It has been another brilliant week at JCA!  Our children have, once-again, produced some 

incredible work across each curriculum area.  In our Special Mentions Assembly today, it was 

lovely to hear about some fantastic examples of perseverance! 

 

Well done to Year 6! 

This week has been SATs week for Year 6.  They have tackled the week admirably and have 

shown fantastic determination and effort throughout each test!  We could not be prouder of 

each and every single one of our Year 6 cohort!  An extra special ‘thank you’ goes to all of the 

staff that have supported the children to get to this point. 

Year 6 now look forward to their Residential in June, preparing the Junior Leadership Careers 

Fair for Year 5 and preparing their special leavers’ assembly. 

 

Creative Arts 

Next week is one of our favourite weeks of the academic year; Creative Arts Week!  This year, 

our theme is ‘Reflections’ and children will be encouraged to reflect deeply about themselves 

and their style as an artist.  Class will be looking at the work of various portrait artists and they 

will choose the artist that they wish to work in the style of for their final piece. 

All of the work from the week will be shared with you at our Creative Arts Gallery on 

Wednesday 14th June. 

 

PTA Glow Disco 

The final PTA disco of the year is next Thursday!  KS1’s disco is from 6:00pm-7:00pm and KS2’s 

is from 7:15pm-8:15pm.  We look forward to seeing you all there!  At the KS2 disco, there will 

be something extra-special for our Year 6 children! 

 

 



Holidays in term time 

Once again, we are seeing a large number of term time holidays at the moment.  It is 

absolutely imperative that holidays during term time are avoided as it can have a huge impact 

on your child’s learning.  Your co-operation with this is much appreciated. 

 

Have a fantastic weekend! 

 

With kind regards, 

Mr T Palin 

 


